

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you are all well, it's certainly been a strange year so far! As you can imagine we have missed hosting our usual fundraising events this year for Wycliffe, which are normally well attended, loved by everyone and bring in a considerable amount of much needed money for projects in and around the school.

We thought you'd like to know that most of the money collected over the last 18 months has been put towards a large scale partnership project which will see the garden space transformed. This is an amazing project, details of which will follow soon. It does mean that we need to raise some more funds for other projects that will take place next year.

So, today every child has been given a tube of Smarties.

We would be really grateful if, once they have enjoyed the chocolate, they can start to fill the tube with 20ps. We are asking for these to be returned to school by Friday 11th December. This gives us 5 weeks to see how many 20ps we can get in our tubes!

If you have more than one child at the school they will **all** receive a tube of Smarties, **however you only need to return one tube** (unless you want to do more than one, in which case you can of course).

Every 20p counts, however if you can't fill the tube or return it to us at all, please don't worry – just enjoy the chocolate! The money will be counted collectively, not individually.

We will announce the total we have raised the week commencing 14th December.

Have a great Bonfire weekend, albeit a little different this year, stay safe and well and thank you for your continued support.

CAPOW (Carers and Parents of Wycliffe) contact us at wycliffe.capow@gmail.com